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While the UK pharmacy degree continues to be internationally recognised for its scope and quality, it 
is nevertheless essential to ensure that there is a suitable level of connection between the educational 
outputs of the degree and the needs of the profession. This meeting is intended to bring together 
academics, policy makers, employers and recent graduates in order to exchange views on how we 
should address current needs and future changes in the profession at the undergraduate level.

OUTLINE PROGRAMME

Conference Chair: Duncan Craig, University of East Anglia

Pharmacy education - current needs and future proofing 
Keith Ridge, Chief Pharmaceutical Officer, Department of Health 

Student conduct – when does youthful folly become professional liability? 
Peter Noyce, University of Manchester 

The undergraduate indicative syllabus – future strategies 
Damian Day, Royal Pharmaceutical Society of Great Britain 

End user perspectives 
Community•	  - Karen Marsden, Tesco 
Hospital•	  - Helen Howe, Addenbrookes Hospital
Industry•	  - Gino Martini, GlaxoSmithKline  
Recent graduate•	  - Heena Bakta, British Pharmaceutical Students’ Association 

Lunch and poster session

Soap box session (audience discussion encouraged)
The pharmacy degree – the good new days?•	  

Graham Davies, King’s College London

Can we ‘teach’ professionalism?•	   
David Wright, University of East Anglia 

Should the NHS be involved in funding the undergraduate degree?•	  
Larry Gifford, University of Manchester

Should pre-registration be part of the degree?•	  
Anthony Smith, University of London

WHO SHOULD ATTEND
The meeting should be attended by anyone interested in the interface between the pharmacy degree 
and the needs of the profession. This will include academics but also individuals involved with pre-
registration training, employment of recent graduates and the development of professional policy.  

VENUE
The Royal Pharmaceutical Society is conveniently located in central London with easy access from 
Waterloo, Vauxhall and Victoria rail and tube stations. Delegates should expect to register from 
approximately 09.15 and the meeting should end shortly after 16.00.

CALL FOR POSTERS
The conference will feature a poster session, kindly sponsored by Tesco. Delegates are invited to 
submit posters of their work which outline innovative ideas for pharmacy education. The Tesco Teaching 
Innovation Award (£100) will be presented by Karen Marsden for the most innovative educational idea. 
If you are interested in displaying a poster, please submit an abstract of your work (including your name, 
organisation and contact details and a maximum of one page long) to science@rpsgb.org. 
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REGISTRATION FORM

Delegates will be registered upon receipt of the completed form and will be liable to pay the fees. Payment 
must be made before the start of the course.

Please write clearly in block capitals

SURNAME ……………………………………………………………………………………..……. .........................

TITLE (Miss/Mrs./Ms./Mr./Dr./Prof) ……………..FORENAME………………………………………....................

JOB  TITLE………………………………………………………………………………………………......................

ORGANISATION ……………………………………………………………………….………................................

ADDRESS ………………………………………………………………………………………………..…………….

………...............................................................................................................................................................

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………..........................

POST CODE ……………………………...TELEPHONE NUMBER………...…………………….........................

FAX NUMBER …………………………………EMAIL ADDRESS......................................................................	

MEMBERSHIP NUMBER (if applicable)…………………………………………………………….........................

By giving us your details you are agreeing to be added to our electronic and postal mailing list and receive information on our events. Please 

note that your information will not be sold and will be handled in accordance with the Data Protection Act and the Society’s Privacy Policy

       Tick here if you do not wish to be added to our mailing list

I have specific dietary requirements (please detail)	.........................................................................................

..........................................................................................................................................................................

How did you hear about this event?.................................................................................................................

Registration fees: £125 for members of Royal Pharmaceutical Society or Academy of Pharmaceutical 

Sciences or £140 for non-members (fees inclusive of a light lunch, refreshments and course documentation)

REGISTER BEFORE 31 JULY 2008 FOR THE REDUCED EARLY BIRD FEE OF £99

I am registering before 31 July 2008 and enclose an early bird fee (£99)

I am a member of the RPS or APS and registering after 31 July 2008 (£125)

I am a non-member and registering after 31 July 2008 (£140)

I am a full time student and enclose evidence of this (£50)

IMPORTANT: IF YOU DO NOT RECEIVE A CONFIRMATION OF YOUR PLACE VIA EMAIL WITHIN 5 WORKING 
DAYS OF SUBMITTING YOUR REGISTRATION FORM PLEASE CONTACT US



METHOD OF PAYMENT (Payment must be made before the start of the course)

	     PLEASE DO NOT INCLUDE ANY OTHER PAYMENTS TO RPSGB

        BANK TRANSFER: 

       SORT CODE 60 60 04.  ACCOUNT NUMBER: 7037 8193. QUOTE REF NO: CAS/SPR/414 NATIONAL 
WESTMINSTER BANK, 91 WESTMINSTER BRIDGE ROAD, LONDON SE1 7ZB

DEBIT/ CREDIT CARD MAESTRO MASTERCARD VISA AMEX

CARD NUMBER - - - -   - - - -   - - - -   - - - -     SECURITY NUMBER  - - -

EXPIRY DATE	 ......../......../........

SIGNED  .....................................................................

VAT registration number GB 233 0296 92 (A VAT receipt will be issued upon request)

CARDHOLDER’S NAME...……………………………………………………………….……….............................

ADDRESS ………………………………………………………………………………………………..…………….

………...............................................................................................................................................................

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………..........................

POST CODE ……………………………............................................................................................................

PLEASE COMPLETE THE REVERSE SIDE OF THIS REGISTRATION FORM

ONE FORM PER PERSON PLEASE – PHOTOCOPIED FORMS ARE ACCEPTED
Please return this form with your payment to: Science Programme Manager, Royal Pharmaceutical Society 

of Great Britain, 1 Lambeth High Street, London SE1 7JN
Fax: 020 7572 2506          Email: science @rpsgb.org

(Tel: 020 7572 2640)

Cancellation and refund
Should you find that you are not able to attend the event after booking a place, please advise us in writing 
as soon as possible. If a colleague is able to attend in your place and you notify us in writing, we are pleased 
to accept the substitution at no charge. In the event that it is necessary to cancel a registration, please notify 
us in writing. A processing fee is payable.  For cancellations, the following refunds will apply: Over 14 days: 
90% of the fee; less than 14 but over 3 working days: 50% of the fee; three or less working days: nil. The time 
of notification is taken at the date of receipt of fax or letter. Substitution is permitted at any time if notified in writing.

Changes to the programme
The Royal Pharmaceutical Society will endeavour to present the programme as described.  However, it reserves the right to 
make changes to the programme or speakers but will advise delegates of changes in advance. Should it be necessary to cancel 
the event, delegates will be advised as soon as possible and will receive a full refund of fees paid. The Royal Pharmaceutical 
Society does not accept liability for any expenses incurred by delegates, including advance purchase travel tickets.


